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QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Request for Expressions of Interest (“RFEI”) for  
Farmworker Housing Program 

Local Loan Administrator 
 

 

Questions and Answers: Issued on June 24, 2019 

 
1. If Farm Credit is currently the Administrator, are you looking to replace them or are you 

looking for more than one Administrator? 

  
From time to time, DHCR is required to resolicit Administrator Services for the Program. 

The purpose of the RFEI is to determine interest from eligible vendors to provide DHCR 

with Administrator services for the Program.  DHCR is seeking one entity to provide these 

services. 

 
 


